
 Dear Parents, 

 The ShopRite gi� card fundraiser is conducted throughout the year.  Simply 
 purchase a card from us and use it at your local ShopRite.  We earn 5% of the sales 
 and use the money to benefit our school. 

 For your convenience, if you would like to purchase a ShopRite card, please 
 complete the form below to support our fundraiser. 

 Feel free to call the office at 973-584-6040 if you have any ques�ons. 

 Warmly, 
 Hillside Preschool 

 ********************Cut here and return bottom portion******************* 

 SHOP RITE FUNDRAISER 

 Child’s Name: _______________________________________________ 

 Child’s Class: ________________________________________________ 

 Cash 
 Check (made payable to: Hillside Preschool) 
 Please bill me on Brightwheel 

 QUANTITY  DENOMINATION  TOTAL 

 _______  x  $25.00  =  _______ 

 _______  x  $50.00  =  _______ 

 _______  x  $100.00  =  _______ 

 Updated 08/15/2023 


